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There is no time left to delay action on climate change. Every day we fail to act to slow green house gas
emissions will result in increasing devastating and costly problems for everyone in the future.

Cap and Trade is an import step is reducing green house gases. Oregon needs to pass this legislation
this year.

Being proactive now to stop climate change will be much less costly than being reactive to climate
changes in the future. We can't put this off any longer!


mailto:nikkonxev@yahoo.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

